
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS, OMAHA DISTRICT 

1616 CAPITOL AVENUE 
OMAHA, NE  68102-4901 

     
Protective Design Center      October 7, 2024      
         
 
Dear Sir or Madam:  
 
 
  A training seminar entitled "Security Engineering" will be offered February 24-28, 2025, 
in Omaha, Nebraska. It is presented by the Corps of Engineers Protective Design Mandatory 
Center of Expertise. The cost of the course is $2,000.00, which includes updated criteria and 
reference materials. Class will start each day at 8:00 a.m. and conclude at approximately 5:00 
p.m. The final class day will end at approximately 12:00 p.m. Student travel and per diem costs 
are not included. 
 
 For detailed information regarding this training seminar, please read the Registration 
Information packet. The Security Engineering training seminar is intended for an interdisciplinary 
group including engineers, planners, designers, security, anti-terrorism, and law enforcement 
personnel. The class is intended for civilian and military personnel involved in security or 
engineering support of security and anti-terrorism. Personnel from installation-level, major 
command-level, and Corps of Engineers district and division offices are encouraged to attend. 
Representatives from other federal government agencies and sponsored AE firms may also 
attend. 
 
 An application form is also attached. Please read all the information on the enclosed 
registration information packet. Once payment is received, a confirmation letter, including 
maps/directions, will be sent to the student. Payment deadlines are listed in the registration 
packet. 
 
 Students are responsible for making their own lodging and transportation arrangements.  
 
 For additional information, please email pdc.training@usace.army.mil, or contact 402-
995-2393. 
                 
 
 
 
             Sincerely,  
  
              
  
            John R. Galloway, P.E.  
 Enclosures                           Director, Protective Design Center 


